
Rugeley & Armitage Camera Club 
Newsletter 

2nd June, 2024 
 

   Affiliated to the Photographic Alliance of Great Britain, through the Midland Counties Photographic Federation 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
 
 

 

Monday 3rd June 

Practical Evening as above 
 

Monday 10th June 
Ladies v Gents Print Competition 

Bring in your prints by the 3rd June and email your PDI’s 
to Graham Caddick as soon as possible please.  

(This is the  last meeting of the season) 
 

Club Exhibitions 
Sunday 9th June - Lee Hall Miners Welfare & Social Club 

11am to 4pm 
 

Saturday 22nd June - Armitage Village Hall 
11pm to 4pm 

Practical Evening on Monday 3rd June 
 

Stephen Frost in his usual efficient manner has organised the final practical evening for this year.  
The practical evening will consist of Water Refraction, Reflections using black perspex sheets, 
still life scenes to include flowers, cameras, reading figures, Fruit faces.  Macro to include  
dandelion water droplets, single flowers, kitchen art and textures, and finally two projects with 
glass balls. 
 

Please bring your cameras, tripods and a macro lens if you have one, but if you haven’t it 
doesn’t matter as you can achieve great pictures with a 35mm of 50 mm lens or even a telephoto 
lens. 
 

 

Exhibition Prints REMINDER 
  

Message from Carole - have you given us 2 or 4 
prints for our exhibitions? We have only received 
them from 20 members up to now, so Monday is 

your last chance to bring them in.  We are  
showcasing your work at our own exhibition at Lea 

Hall on Sunday 9th June and at Armitage Village Hall 
on Saturday 22nd June. 

  

We look forward to seeing you at these exhibitions, 
any offers of help would be appreciated on those 

days. Can you or your better half bake us a cake to 
sell to visitors on Sunday 9th June funds raised go 
towards club funds. Please let Carole know if you 
can help in any way -  carole-perry@sky.com  

CAROLE’S CREATIVE TROPHY 
 

Just a few days left for you to enter  
Carole’s Creative competition.   
Entries close on the 3rd June. 
Please email your entries to 

dave.p46@sky.com 

 

Ladies v Gents 
Prints for the Ladies v Gents must 

be handed in this coming  
Monday - 3rd June ready for the 

battle on the 10th June. 
Please remember to also send a 

PDI copy to Graham as well. 

 

Do you have an article, story, photograph, hints and 
tips or an achievement you would like adding to the 

newsletter  

Please contact Linda Shaw  
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